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ECCLESFIELD VILLAGE PLAN 
COMMITTEE MEETING 9TH JUNE 2008
Present:-
John Brady – Chair
Sylvia Harrison – Treasurer
John Harrison
Anne Pearce
Roger Tordoff
Sylvia Percival
Jim Percival
Jo Brady – (minutes)
Apologies:-
Pam Prior
Trish Impey
1 JP had received a letter from  Sheffield Homes Ltd  regarding the Ecclesfield Scrubbers litter pick – was it possible to forward more details to them when others are organised and wanted a copy of the photograph taken for their free magazine.
2 JB gave information he had been forwarded regarding a North Sheffield Local Innovation meeting to be held on Tuesday 10th.  No one was too sure what the meeting would entail or what they were trying to achieve but it was agreed both AP and JB would  attend and report back if appropriate to our group.
3 From the last meeting (minutes unavailable) committee members were asked to “re-visit” the action plan and decide on what projects we need to pursue and how we go about it. There was a lot of general discussion – a large part was to do with Ecclesfield In Bloom (EIB) which I have summarised later.
4 The Action Plan was addressed and JB read through all actions and we discussed each point individually on whether they had been achieved or what action was to be taken on them. (note to JP – advertise bin recycling sites on Ecclesfield Village website and the contact details of Community Police Officers).
5 RT suggested that we should attend a parish Council meeting at Mortomley Lane one evening to show a presence.  RT also suggested contacting Angela Smith MP who had expressed an interest in coming to one of our meetings as this may prove very useful. (JB to contact Angela Smith as soon as back off holiday)
6 (JB also to find out if SCC Planning and Development control have a copy of the Ecclesfield Action Plan).
7 RT reported as part of the Conservation group that they have invited a representative from the Jaguar Estates company to their next meeting with the intention of discussing plans for the White Bear building.
8 Both SH and RT asked on behalf of the Conservation group if the EVP committee would donate £300 to the Conservation Group for their insurance.  After much discussion a vote was taken – there were 4 abstentions and the remainder unanimously declined the donation at this stage. RT to reapproach EVP for discussion if no other funding was available.
ECCLESFIELD IN  BLOOM (EIB)
It had been mentioned on previous occasions that if we were to enter EIB it opened up more doors for funding and generally helped in the village.  It still is unclear if the TARA group are undertaking this project.
JH’s ex-boss – Nick Fellgate runs the “In Bloom” projects and JH said he would discuss the possibilities of us entering next year and find out what is involved.
AP had said Pat Fox had expressed interest and was going to be contacted.
SH still had the initial list of names who expressed interest in EIB last year when the initial survey was distributed.
If the TARA group have given this project up (JB to ring and discuss this with them on return from holiday) then people would be contacted, a meeting advertised and arranged to ask anyone with interest to join a separate group for this.
Next Meeting:-  two meetings need to be arranged for next month – 1) an initial discussion and plan for EIB and 2)Angela Smith.
JB to contact EVP committee with a date.
